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REPORT

One Day workshop on ‘Opportunities for PG students after M.Sc.
was held on 14* August 2019 in our institute organized by department of
chemistry under the guidance of Prin. Dr. K. G. Kanade. The resource
person was Dr. Girish Gund, (South Korean research post-doctoral fellow’

Inaugural function

Inaugural function begins with
the welcome of chief guest followed by
introductory speech by the Head of the
Department Prof. A. N. Yadav. He
focused on importance and need of
workshop for postgraduate students.
Coordinator Dr. S. B. Kambale offered
vote of thanks.

Session

Dr. Girish Gund first shared his views on autonomy of our institute
and appreciated all the faculty staff for successful implementation of
autonomy. Then he focused on the importance and implementation of some
basic concepts in science and technology. He exp]amed the actual
applications of chemistry in various fields and advances related to
renewable energy and need of this energy. He inspired post graduates
students and highlighted advances of doing research in chemistry. He cave
presentation on nanoscience and focused on his research area ]Z-[h,Lff': ion
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Some photographs of workshop

At the end of session, few representatives of the students expressed
their views and congratulated the department, for successful organization
of the workshop. Dr. V. B. Ghanwat proposed the vote of thanks. About 125
M.Sc. L and II students were present for the workshop.
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